
 

 

1. Still Thirsty 

We love having new people.  If you are new, please fill in the 
connect card. We would love to get to know you. If you are a 
regular, we would love to hear your prayer points, questions, 
or feedback through the connect card. 

Announcements 

Welcome dessert night - Monday 7 August 
If you have recently joined Auburn church and have never 
been to a dessert night, its a great opportunity to hear about 
where we are going, and ask Tim your questions. RSVP with 
Janani.  

Meeting Jesus in Term 3 
This will be running Monday 28 August; 4, 11, 18 September. 
Invite people along to get to know Jesus in the pages of the 
Bible. Chat with Ben for more info.  

Giving to 
Auburn Anglican 
In cash: 
Place your gift in the black box at 
the back of church 

By direct debit: 
Account name:  
St Philips Anglican Church Auburn 
BSB: 032 326 
Account number: 221299 

Contacting 
Auburn Anglican 
Tim Cocks, Pastor 
tim@auburnanglican.org 

Hugh Jonas, Assistant Pastor 
hugh@auburnanglican.org 

Ben George, Assistant Pastor 
ben@auburnanglican.org 

www.auburnanglican.org

Sunday July 9, 10am: 
Truth, love, and 

deception

http://www.auburnanglican.org
http://www.auburnanglican.org


“Truth, love, and deception” 
Deuteronomy 6:1-19; 2 John 1-13

Introduction 

 
 
1. Apostle John’s mission 

 

 

2. Walking in truth and love 

 

     3. Watch out for deceivers 

 
    Conclusion


